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Agenda Item: 12(e) Prepared By:  Laura Litzan, City Clerk

Business:   Discussion Department:   Executive

Subject:

Draft Letter to Governor Ron DeSantis - Vice-Chair Grifoni

BACKGROUND:

At the meeting of April 29, 2020, Vice-Chair Grifoni offered to draft a letter to Governor DeSantis
regarding local businesses and local control.

The draft of the proposed letter is attached.

FUNDING SOURCE / FISCAL IMPACT:  N / A

RECOMMENDATION:  Discussion

POTENTIAL MOTION:   “I move to approve the draft letter to Governor DeSantis.”
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